
Fitch, Julie A.
9/12/2011 2:04:56 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) 

project

Yes, I confirmed that can happen. Andrew Bamsdale is now working on it as of a few minutes 
ago, and knows this is an emergency.

Julie

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 12, 2011, at 12:00 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

Julie - can we make this schedule work ?

From: Jeffrey Dasovich [mailto:Jeffrey.Dasovich@sunpowercorp.com]
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 11:58 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Alien, Meredith
Subject: Timing regarding Advice Letter for transmission for High Plains Ranch (CVSR) 
project

Hi Brian:

Responding to your question, we need to start construction for the transmission 
facilities no later than the end of the month (9.30), so we would need the advice 
letter to be cleared in that same timeframe, i.e., no later than the end of the 
month.

Is that doable (I hope)?

Jeff
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Jeffrey Dasovich

Managing Director

Utilities and Power Plants, North America

SunPower Corporation, Systems

1414 Harbour Way South

Richmond, CA 94804 USA

Main 510.540.0550

Direct 510.439.4706

Fax 510.540.0552

Cell 415.385.5755

ieffreY.dasovich@sunpowercorp.com
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